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Motor Voter registration is a ridiculously flawed idea. Voters should register 

themselves, as they should vote individually, legally, on one day, not part of any other 

state institution, not on line, but on paper, with a valid form of identification.  

 

Please respect and uphold the voting rights of Oregonians. Please support the idea 

that our vote is our voice, the votes should be counted as cast by the individual voter. 

There should not be a cache of possible voters sitting on a database lying unused, 

especially with such wide accessibility to anyone’s name and address.  

 

Bev Clarno’s vote seemed to be changed online, when she was the Secretary of 

State. We need much better protections for our sacred right to vote.  


